Appendix G

Rawtenstall

.Parramatta Street

FAQ The licensing Manager
Licensing Unit
Rossendale Borough Council

The Business Centre

ROSSENDALE
OL13 oA LICENSING UNIT
RECEIVED
23/04/19 2 3 APR 2019

Dear Licensing Manager,

I am writing to register my strong opposition to vary a Premises Licence in respect of Team Tiger Ltd.
Tiger Lounge, 12 Bury Road BB4 6AA

The application is to extend the licence until 4.00 a.m. with live music, dancing, entertainment etc.
Monday — Sunday.

This is a residential neighbourhood. We have already had to attend a hearing last year re. The Blind
Tiger wanting to extend its premises licence.

I am reiterating once again to you that the volume levels of music are already far too loud. We, the
residents of both Parramatta Street and surrounding areas are having to put up with loud music
from a number of Bars and Nightclubs in the local area. Not only is the music very loud, the loud and
unpalatable behaviour that results from visits to these places is becoming unbearable. Parking is
also a problem despite permit parking in our section of the street.

There are a number of severe matters that will only be worsened if you allow this extension.
I am registering this as a formal complaint on behalf of the residents of Parramatta Street

Please do not allow this to continue

Yours faithfully
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